
 

 

 
 
Monday 19th March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Monday 26th March at 9am we will be holding a special Performing Arts 
Assembly/Workshop for years 2, 3 and 4 and will be open to parents and carers of 
children in these year groups. This will be delivered by a lady from a company called 
Musicular whom I have been in discussions with about providing an extra-curricular 
club for our children based around Performing Arts. 
 
The workshop will give you and the children a chance to meet Monique and find out 
more about what a Performing Arts club might offer. Following the workshop, all the 
children will bring home a letter, offering them the opportunity to attend Russell Hall 
Performing Arts, which will begin on the first Wednesday after Easter. The sessions 
will start at 3.15pm and run for 90minutes, so children will need to be picked up 
from school at 4.45pm. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for our children, as the benefits of raising confidence 
and self-esteem as well as developing skills in music, dance and drama are amazing, 
but we know that out of school Performing Arts Classes can be very costly. I have 
submitted a bid for funding and if it is successful then the classes will be completely 
free of charge. If the bid is not successful then there will be a small charge for the 
club, but we will try to keep this as low as possible. 
 
If you are interested in attending the assembly, please would you let school know 
(by returning the slip below), so that we can add you to the list and will have an idea 
of the space required to accommodate parents and carers. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs A Grist 
Headteacher 
 

 
I would like to attend the Performing Arts Assembly/ Workshop on Monday 26th 
March at 9am – 9.30am 
 
 
Child’s name :__________________________________________ 
 
Child’s class:_________________________ 
 
Signed:_________________________________________________ 


